
From: Schneider, Kathleen 
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 7:53 AM 
To: 'Rusty Lundberg' 
Cc: Meyer, Karen; White, Duncan; Henderson, Pamela; Poy, Stephen; Erickson, 

Randy; Sollenberger, Dennis; Katanic, Janine; Tharakan, Binesh; Poston-
Brown, Martha 

Subject: FYI:  Receipt of March 22, 2013, Letter in response to NRC's February 28, 
2013 comments on proposed Radiation Control amendments to Utah's 
enabling legislation, H.B. 124 

 
Dear Mr. Lundberg: 
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has 
received your March 22, 2013, letter responding to the NRC’s February 28, 2013 comments on 
the proposed Radiation Control Amendments to Utah’s enabling legislation, H.B. 124.  As we 
discussed on March 29, 2013, we will need to have the law, once signed by the Governor and 
the subsequent letter from the Utah counsel that address Utah’s intent to implement the March 
22, 2013, procedures under the new provision of Utah State law before proceeding with our 
review of your response. 
 
I will continue to be the contact for our review.  If you have any further comments or questions, 
please contact me.  Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
Kathleen Schneider 
Sr. Project Manager 
State Regulation Review Coordinator 
USNRC 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements (MSSA) 
Agreements State Program Branch (ASPB) 
kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov 
301-415-2320 
 
 
 
 
 


